
2023/24 Sustainability Rebates Program  
 

 
In 2023/24, round 1 of Council’s Small Environmental Projects Fund (SEPF) provided the following rebates to eligible 
homeowners and landlords for the installation of sustainability products as part of the Sustainability Rebates 
Program. 
 

 
The aim of the program was to support the community to move toward electrification and energy efficient 
appliances powered by solar energy to achieve our goal of net zero community emissions by 2050.  
 

Applications for Round 1 of the program have now closed. 
 
In total 60 rebates totalling approximately $25,000 were provided to the community in round 1. The graph below 
shows uptake in terms of the number of rebates accessed across the rebate categories.  
 

 
 
 

Feedback from participants indicated 95% of applicants would recommend the rebate program to other residents 
should future rounds become available. 
 
To find out about future opportunities to participate in the Sustainability Rebates Program subscribe to Council’s 
Sustainable Shellharbour newsletter here. 
 
To find out about how you can make a start on your electrification journey today take a look at these handy tips and 
tricks. 
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https://nsw.us9.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=a36d749d061306e035d9a8eab&id=b18f4052bf
https://www.shellharbour.nsw.gov.au/environment/sustainability-home
https://www.shellharbour.nsw.gov.au/environment/sustainability-home

